
 UNIVERSITY OF KERALA

 

Ad.DI.1/UCC/PGMR/2019                                                                                   Thiruvananthapuram   

Dated: 03.01.2020

 

NOTIFICATION

 

The  Walk-in  Interview,  notified  vide  Notification  No  Ad.DI.1/UCC/PGMR/2019  dated 

30.12.2019,  for the post of  Programmers on contract basis at the Computer Centre, which 

was scheduled to be held on 04.01.2020 at 10.30 AM has been postponed. The new date will 

be informed soon.
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